SERVICE LETTER 1

Dear Sirs.

According to our records you are the owner/operator of a HUSS FLY WILLY amusement ride. If this is no longer the case, please return this letter to us together with the name, address and contact information of the current owner.

In a never ending effort to improve and ensure the safety of our amusement rides, Huss engineers have been review safety envelopes and design standards on all of our ASR attractions. As a result of new modelling and performance standards it has come to our attention that the FLY WILLY ride may, when exposed to unusual and unbalanced loading formats be at risk of tipping over, if not properly secured on a properly designed and engineered ride foundation.

It is therefore recommended that all FLY WILLY attractions be properly fastened to ride founda-tions which will prevent these rotational forces from creating a hazardous situation. We recognize and regret the costs and inconvenience that this upgrade may impose on owners but must keep our customers advised of the latest safety information available.

Please find attached suggested foundation drawings and loads which should be reviewed, amended and checked by a locally approved engineer and the Huss Engineering Department before construction. Should you have any questions regarding this or any service issue please contact the Service Department in Bremen, Germany at 011 49 421 499 0051 or Mr. Ray Du-bois in North America at (604) 763-4503.